
Federal Law Enforcement Officers work hard to protect lives and federal 
buildings at military bases, VA hospitals, FEMA facilities, postal facilities 
and other federal installations across the country. 

AFGE is asking lawmakers to SUPPORT: Law Enforcement Officer Equity Act (H. R. 962/ S. 1888)

For more information, contact AFGE Legislative Representatives Fiona Kohrman  
at fiona.kohrman@afge.org or Elliot Friedman at Elliot.Friedman@afge.org. 

This bipartisan bill would amend title 5 of the United States 
Code to include certain federal law enforcement professionals 
within the legal definition of “Law Enforcement Officer” 
for retirement purposes. This technical correction would 
grant these law enforcement officers special “6C” retirement 
benefits that they are currently ineligible to receive.

SHOW YOUR UNION SOLIDARITY  
BY SCANNING THE QR CODE TO SUPPORT  
FEDERAL LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read during duty time or sent to others using government equipment, 
because it suggests action to be taken in support or against legislation. Do not use your government email address or government phone in contacting your 
Member of Congress.


